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Dear Mark

Re: Camuscross and Duisdale Sustainable Community Hub
The Sleat Community Council would like to place on record its formal support for the Camuscross and Duisdale Initiative for its forthcoming application for Lottery Funding in March 2013. The Community Council and its Members have been party to the on-going development of a Sustainable Community Hub and it is felt appropriate that we are able to support the project in any way that is possible.

The potential introduction of the community owned and run facility is to be welcomed at a time when all over rural Scotland, groups are working hard to develop projects that will enhance fragile areas and create sustainable opportunities for people to work, enjoy leisure facilities and provide services for both local residents and visitors. The Sleat Community Council recognises the significant amount of work that has been achieved to reach this stage, and further notes that throughout the process the community has been fully engaged by the development teams so ensuring that input from local people has been at the forefront of the proposals.
If the application for funding for the new hub is successful the Community Council would welcome the opportunity to use the new building for a range of purposes, including the regular Community Council monthly meetings, public meetings, seminars, skills training and no doubt much more.  This would be part of the current process of rotating meetings between venues in Sleat so as to ensure as much community engagement as possible. 

The Sleat Community Council is pleased to support the application for funding and we wish them well in their endeavour to create a new facility that will be sustainable for local residents, provide a new visitor opportunity and to create jobs and services.  
We hope that the significant work that has already gone into this project already will be rewarded with the appropriate funding that the whole community has been working towards for a considerable period of time.

Yours sincerely

Robert Ware

Secretary Sleat Community Council

